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UBC 

B . association of university and college employees 
OALl 

Mr. R.A. Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

April 27, 1982 

Re: Short-term Leave of Absence 

As per Article 7.03(c) of the collective agreeme-nt, the Unio·n 
requests leave of absence for the following employees on Wednesday, May 
19th, 1982: 

Linda Cregan. 

Murray Adams 

Woodward Library 

Woodward Library 

11 : 30-1 2 : 00 pm 
l : 00-l : 30 pm 

11 : 30-1 2 : 00 pm 
12:30-1:30 pm 

Do not discontinue these employees' salary. 

cc: Patricia House 
Li'nda Cregan 
Murray Adams 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice , 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancowver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


